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MEETINGS FOR OCTOBER  
 

Library Art Show: 10/01/2022 

Planning Board Meeting: 10/06/2022, 6 pm  

Zoning Board Meeting: 10/13/2022, 7:30 pm  

Historic Society: 10/03/2022, 7:15 pm 

Recreation Association: 10/11/2022, 8 pm 

Planning Board Workshop Meeting: 10/20/2022, 6 pm 

Library Sat. Café: 10/15/2022- morning 

Committee Meeting: 10/18/2022, 6 pm 

Preservation Commission: 10/19/2022, 7 pm 

HAZARDOUS WASTE/CLEAN UP DAY   

SAT., OCTOBER 1 FROM 8 TO NOON 
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Greeting Southampton from the intersection of Route 206, Retreat Road and James Young Way. 

This month I would like to encourage you (if you have not visited previously) to the great 

township park known as the Red Lion Recreation Complex.  It really is a great place to take a 

walk on the walking path; to enjoy bird watching (home to Purple martins and others); or watch 

our young residents playing soccer or lacrosse; and  you can fish in the pond or picnic on the 

greens.  We are very proud of how the complex is taking shape and the future will have a new 

baseball/softball field.  It is far from finished and we look forward to future projects. 

Stop by and let us know what you think or email the clerksoffice@southamptonnj.org! 

Mayor Mike Mikulski 

 

http://www.southamptonnj.org/


New Procedure for Brush and Branch Removal 

With the increase in gas/diesel prices and the cost of operating equipment, it is necessary to change the 

township’s process for branch and brush removal.  Brush/Branches will only be picked up on the following 

months: April, June and October.  You must call 609 859-2736 to be place on a list for brush/branch to be 

picked up on those months.  You can take the brush/branch to Artistic Landscaping and there will be a fee for 

services. 

   

Leaf Collection 

Leaves will be picked up in bags only.  Do not rake to the curb.  Leaves will be picked up from November 1 to 

February 28.  You must call 609 859-2736 to be placed on a pick up list.  No more than 10 bags of leaves will 

be picked up.  If the leaves are in the trash, your trash will NOT be picked up. 

   

Bulk Trash Day 

Saturday, October 1, 8 to noon: Hazardous Waste and Clean-up Day 
The next Saturday that Public Works Yard will be open to residents will be April 1, 2023 

   

Affordable New Jersey Communities for Homeowners and Renters 

(ANCHOR) 
ANCHOR replaces the Homestead Benefit program. 

This program provides property tax relief to New Jersey residents who owned or rented their principal 
residence (main home) on October 1, 2019, and met the income limits. 

Filing options will be available mid-September. Check back for updates. 

Homeowners 

You are considered a homeowner if, on October 1, 2019, you: 
 Owned a house, 

 Owned a condominium and paid property taxes on your unit; 

 Were a resident shareholder of a cooperative housing complex; 

 Were a resident of a continuing care retirement community and your continuing care contract requires you to pay 
the proportionate share of property taxes attributable to your unit. 

You do not qualify if your residence was completely exempt from paying property taxes or you made P.I.L.O.T. 
(Payments-in-Lieu-of-Tax) payments. 

Tenants (New) 

You are considered a tenant if, on October 1, 2019, you: 
 Rented an apartment, condominium, or house; 
 Rented or owned a mobile home located in a mobile home park. 

You do not qualify if you lived in tax-exempt, subsidized, or campus housing  

https://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/homestead/geninf.shtml


CLOGGED PIPES AND THE DAMAGE THEY DO! 
 

 
Vincentown has seen an increase damages in the 
sewer system to the pipes and check valves.  
These are costly repairs and may increase your 
sewer bills.  Please help prevent clogging by 
following a few simple suggestions. 
 
In order to prevent the above from happening, here are 

a few tips to remember: 
 

1. Only toilet paper and human waste should be flushed down a toilet.  
2. Wipes and diapers are too bulky and can easily cause a blockage.  
3. Used in moderate amounts, toilet paper 

should not cause any issues, but used in 
excess, it can cause clogs. Quilted toilet 
paper can be particularly bad for 
creating blockages. 

4. Children’s toys can also cause 
blockages if flushed down the toilet. 

5. Hair can build up 
6. Soap – some are made from grease or fat 
7. Dirt can also cause clogged drains. 
8. FOOD WASTE - Food waste should never go down the 
drain, even when you have a garbage disposal in your sink. 
Instead, set up a composting pile to get rid of food waste. 
 

With so many causes of clogged drains, the best way to fix them is to prevent them 
from being clogged in the first place. Never put anything you shouldn’t down the 
drain and avoid trying to clear drains by adding more chemicals or objects. And if 
your clogged drains turn into an emergency requiring help call an experienced 
plumber.  
 
A clogged drain can cause slow water drainage, corrosion, flooding, and, in 
extreme cases, sewage backup and costly repairs. 

 
  

https://magnificentplumbing.com/dishwasher-isnt-draining-whats-wrong/


NOTICE 
 

SOUTHAMPTON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

CLEAN UP DAY AND  

HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE DROP OFF 

(BUSINESS WASTE WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED) 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2022 

 

PUBLIC WORKS BUILDING 

16 BUDDTOWN ROAD 

8 A.M. TO NOON 

 Latex and oil-based paints, paint solvents, aerosols, driveway sealers, anti-
freeze, batteries, lighting ballasts (must be removed from fixture), smoke 
detectors, and thermostats 

 Product must be in sealed containers – leaking containers will be refused  

 No waste oil, pesticides, herbicides, fungicides or pool chemicals  

 Proof of residency is required.   

 Dumpsters will be available for yard and household debris but not for demolished 
buildings.   

 Computer and electrical equipment is not accepted. 

 Car tires (no more than 3 per household) 

 Florescent Bulbs 
 

This is a yard, road Cleanup Day and not for demolished buildings. 

 

TOWNSHIP OF SOUTHAMPTON 

A Clean Community 

  



 



 

 



 



  



 

 

Monday, October 31 

School 1 Halloween Parade  

see the little one dressed up and walking down  

Main Street 

Have fun celebrating 


